
PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 
(A wholly owned subsidiary of Power Finance Corporation Limited) 

 
 
The last date of submission of application for empanelment with PFCCL has been extended 
from March 23, 2018 to April 16, 2018. Interested Organisations are requested to kindly 
visit the PFCCL website www.pfcclindia.com for the requisite details and for any further 
updates. 
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